
POTTERY BARN RESPONDS
In last month’s Catalyst, we reported that “Pottery Barn”
published a catalog with a miniature drawing of a nude woman
posed in a Christ-like crucified position hanging over a bed.
The  explanation  that  Williams-Sonoma,  the  parent  company,
offered satisfies our concerns. The executive vice president,
Pat Connolly, is a good Catholic who simply did not catch the
offensive depiction and regrets its publication.

https://www.catholicleague.org/pottery-barn-responds/

